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Thursday 11th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Forest School will continue for Reception this half term, taking place on a Monday morning between 
approximately 10.00am and 11.10am. The children will be split into two groups and the groups will attend on 
alternate Mondays (see groups and dates attached). 

These sessions will take place in the Forest School area at the back of the school playing field and will be led by 
Hayley Lancashire. 

For these sessions, the children need to come into school wearing; 

- Their normal school coat 

- A pair of dark jogging bottoms 

- A long sleeve t-shirt 

- Trainers 

- A dark jumper/fleece (ALL named). 

The children will put on their all-in-one waterproofs and their wellington boots that are kept in school to go to 
the Forest School site. Please ensure that your child also has an extra jumper, thick gloves, thick socks, a hat and 
a scarf to put on. If the children were to get particularly wet or muddy, they will change into their P.E. kits. 

We only need an additional adult for the two group 2 dates. If you are able to help, please pop a note in the 
orange books and we will reply via these to let you know.   

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 

Mrs H Lancashire and Mrs S Burley  
Reception Class Teachers 
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Groups 

 
Group 1 

15th January 
29th January 

 

 
Group 2 

22nd January 
5th February 

Dihan 
Poppy 
Emma 
Lilah 

Marci 
Lily  

Jonny 
Sebastian 
Hamish 

Ben  
George 
Daniel 

 

Esme 
Amelia 
Annie 
Orla  

Charlotte  
Ellena 
Huxley 
Botan 

Leo 
Joseph 
Freddi 

 

 


